
[From Ang Bayan, #16, Aug. 21, 2007] 

 

Fascist state on a rampage 

AFP refuses to release report on  

Jonas Burgos abduction 
 

 

The military continues to refuse to disclose to the public the results of an AFP investigation on 

the involvement of soldiers in the abduction of Jonas Burgos on April 28. The presiding judge 

was irate at the failure of the provost marshall, Col. Arthur Abadilla, to attend a hearing on the 

case last August 13. 

It will be recalled that Burgos was abducted by suspected AFP personnel using a Toyota Revo 

with plate number TAB 194. The plate number was later traced to a jeep seized by the military 

and impounded at the 56th IB camp in Bulacan. 

Abadilla was ordered by the Court of Appeals eighth division to seek permission from AFP chief 

of staff Gen. Hermogenes Esperon, Jr. to disclose the report’s contents. The military’s insistence 

on concealing the report merely serves to expose before the public the fact that it is the AFP that 

is responsible for Jonas’ abduction.  

 

[From: http://www.philippinerevolution.net/cgi-bin/ab/text.pl?issue=20070821;lang=eng;article=10 

(archived on Oct. 6, 2007)] 


